
Register 
in person to receive a “quilt” and treat 
for the children.

Read Aloud 
any books with your family, or               
independently for older children.

Color 
a “quilt” square for every 15 minutes  
you read together.

Return 
your completed “quilt” by 
January 31, 2024 and be entered in a 
raffle. Visit the children’s library to see 
the prize! Quilts will be hung up in the 
Library.

Celebrate With Us!
Saturday January 27, 2024 

Trilogy Repertory Company
presents 
Sleeping Beauty

Show times: 
10:30 am  |  1:00 pm |  2:30 pm  

No registration required.
Recommended for ages 4-10 years old.

Any questions, please call (908) 204-3031 ext. 3
BernardsLibrary.org/kids

Snuggle Up 
with a Good Book!

Family Winter Read Aloud Program

The Children’s Staff would like to invite 

your family to celebrate the joy of reading 

aloud as a family experience.

Track Your Reading 
progress with Beanstack.  Scan the 
code to download the app.



Snuggle Up with a Good Book!
Quilt created by:


